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	June 2019


Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request – 190519006
Thank you for your request in which you asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):  

Attached to this e-mail is an FoI response provided by you in the past. What I would like are updates on the data that is included in them, specifically:

1.            In relation to Table 1 and Table 2 could you now include data for 2018?

2.            In relation to Table 3 could you now include data for 2017/18?

Your request has been handled under the FOIA.

I can confirm that the MoJ holds the information that you have requested and I have provided it in the Excel spreadsheet in the attached annex.
Under this government the most serious offenders are more likely to go to prison, and for longer.

Criminals are also being convicted at the highest rate for a decade, helping protect the public and keep communities safe.

Sentencing is a matter for independent courts, who take into account the full facts of each case.
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